Cheryl Janke

Dear legislators,

Please decouple our Washington policies and regulations from California's failing ones. Washington
is a beautiful state and it would be horrible to see it go down the road California has fallen into. We
implore you to be independent, critical thinkers and do what is best for Washington families who
are struggling to make ends meet. So many states that are not pursuing stringent regulations have
already started coming out of the downturn. Washington needs to lead in its commitment to families
to lower prices, which comes from loosening restrictions.



